
 
  

Long Sutton Primary School 
Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton, Spalding, Lincs, PE12 9EP 

Telephone 01406 363381 
E-mail: enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org 

  
Headteacher: Miss S Gray 

Tuesday 7th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

#HelloYellow Charity Day 

 

We are delighted to inform you that as part of the PSHE national curriculum, Year 5 
have decided to organise a fundraising event for the charity ‘Young Minds’.   
 
Young Minds is a charity that aims to see a world where no young person feels alone 
with their mental health and all young people get the mental health support they need, 
when they need it no matter what.  Year 5 pupils have created some posters (that we 
will display around school and at the front of school) which provide details about Year 
5’s fundraising events and further information about the charity and what they aspire to 
achieve. 
 
Children are invited to come to school on Friday 3rd March wearing school uniform, 
along with one or more yellow items, (such as a yellow t-shirt, jumper, belt, socks or a 
hair bobble). Please (if you can) bring in a £1 coin or however much you can donate (up 
to this amount), for this incredible charity. 
 
In addition to this, the Year 5s have decided that they would like to run a pre-loved 
book sale. In order for this to be successful, they will rely on generous donations of pre-
loved books from pupils at our school.  If you have books that your child no longer reads 
at home and are happy to donate them, please place them into the Year 5 fundraiser 
box, located at the school Office by Friday 24th February. 
Year 5 pupils will run a book stall outside the front of school on Friday 3rd March from 
3.20p.m. to 3.45p.m. (If the weather is not suitable, then an alternative location will be 
signposted on the day). 
 
All proceeds raised will be donated to ‘Young Minds’ charity. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
Mrs Clark and Mrs Hill 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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